
 

September 18, 2020 

 

The President/Chairman/ Hon. Secretary 

Member Federations 

Asian Bowling Federation 

 

Dear Colleagues 

 

Re: 26
th

 Asian Tenpin Bowling Championships &  

26
th

 ABF General Assembly, Hong Kong, China 

 

Warm greetings from Asian Bowling Federation! I hope this letter finds you all in the 

best of health in the present of the situation of COVID-19 pandemic.   

Because of the current travel restriction due to the seriousness of the COVID-19 

pandemic in many Asian countries, after consultation by Hong Kong Tenpin Bowling 

Congress with our President, Sheikh Talal M. Al-Sabah, we are writing to inform your 

federation that the 26
th
 Asian Tenpin Bowling Championships will be tentatively re-

scheduled to June 3 – 13, 2021 in Hong Kong, China. The 26
th
 ABF General Assembly 

will be held on Thursday, June 3.  

If the COVID-19 pandemic is over by February 2021, all federations will be informed 

of the confirmation of the Championships latest February 28. Enclosed please find the 

Schedule of Event and Form A of 26
th
 Asian Tenpin Bowling Championships for your 

reference and further action. Please submit Form A (Intention of Participation) and 

return to HKTBC by email: hktbc@netvigator.com on or before December 31, 2020. 

Please re-submit the form even if you have submitted before.  

Thank you very much for your attention. Stay healthy, keep safe and we hope to see you 

all very soon. 

Yours sincerely, 

Asian Bowling Federation 

 

 
Emba Leung 

Hon. Secretary General 

 

Encl.   Schedule and Form A of 26
th
 Asian Tenpin Bowling Championships 

c.c.     All Members of the ABF Executive Committee 

mailto:hktbc@netvigator.com

